
             

             

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

        April 7, 2016 

    

 

 

 

 

Dear Elena Sassower, 

 

Enclosed is the material you requested. If we can be of further service, please do not hesitate to 

contact this office.    

 

 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla   

        

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
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Room 202 
Legislative Office 

Building 
Albany, New York 12248 
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